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24th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
You will no doubt be well aware that last week we were visited by Ofsted. Unfortunately, I 
am unable to share the outcomes of the inspection until the judgement and report have been 
through moderation and a checking exercise.  
 
In the meantime, I just wanted to write a thank you to all parents and carers for their 
understanding, support and positivity before, during and after the inspection, and thank you 
for the wonderful feedback you provided to the inspection team. Receiving approximately 
200 responses is much higher than most schools and that in itself makes us all feel very 
proud, especially at a time when it is very much appreciated during an inspection tight 2-day 
turnaround.  
 
The feedback you provided was extremely positive, please do feel free to access the link to 
the results below. The inspection team shared the results with me (just one of many parts of 
the 2-day inspection), and although it didn’t surprise me knowing how strong our offer is, it 
did make me feel immensely proud to have your feedback.  
 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/23384/13 
 
The process of inspection is demanding but welcome to validate what we know takes place 
at our school, daily. The inspection team were very experienced and although a fast paced 
two days, we welcome the report in due course!  
 
I am also very proud of our students and staff alike. The students were able to show through 
action, being observed in lesson, and, engaging in student voice with inspectors, just how 
proud they are and give a sense of their Audenshaw experience. You also should be very 
proud too. The staff also are a real credit to our school, every single member of staff across 
all positions gave a sense of what we do, and a common thread being the strength of the 
relationships, care and expertise that supports each and every student.  
 
However, as an inspection ends it doesn’t mean we stall or slow down in anyway, we await 
the report and in the meantime return to working together to provide an excellent educational 
experience for each and every student at Audenshaw School.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
P Taylor  
Principal  
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